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The Middle East chapter of the International 
Federation of Landscape Architects (IFLA ME) and 
the Landscape Middle East Magazine (LMEM) signed 
a Memorandum of Cooperation on Friday, the 14th of 
April, 2023, in the headquarters of LMEM in Dubai to 
promote the achievements and increase awareness 
on the landscape profession in the Middle East 
region through knowledge management, bringing 
together landscape professionals in the region and 
driving excellence for landscape architecture.
	 Jala Makhzoumi, acting Middle East Chapter 
President of IFLA, and Ziad Amine, Managing Partner 
of MEMEDIA Publishing, signed a Memorandum of 
Cooperation that aims to bring together landscape 
professionals in the region, contribute to knowledge 
management, and drive excellence in landscape 
architecture. 
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	 IFLA ME, as the regional chapter representing 
the Middle East region, covers GCC countries and 
countries of the Levant. It is one of five regions 
under the International Federation of Landscape 
Architects, the international organization 
representing 77 national landscape associations. 
IFLA ME is committed to working with the landscape 
community to support the establishment of national 
landscape associations in the region, as currently, 
only three countries have national associations.
	 LMEM has been publishing landscape 
projects and showcasing the work of landscape 
professionals for 16 years. Now, in collaboration 
with IFLA ME, the magazine will expand its 
horizons and feature sections, initiatives, and 
programs related to landscape architecture. This 
partnership is an important step towards promoting 
the achievements of the landscape profession 
and increasing awareness of its importance in the 
Middle East region. 

Jala Makhzoumi, acting Middle East Chapter President of IFLA and Ziad Amine, Managing Partner of Landscape Middle East magazine


